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Thank You! Rick Robbins 

As announced by an email from the Board on Friday, Jan. 

23, Rick Robbins has resigned from his position as General 

Manager of the El Paso Golf Club. 

We are very appreciative of Rick’s efforts on our club’s 

behalf. He has played an integral part in laying the 

groundwork to help our club move forward. The Board 

wishes Rick the best of success in all his future endeavors! 
 

For the immediate future, please direct question to the club 
office, 309.739.2013, ext. 2. The Board’s Administrative 

Committee (Sally North, Branden Mounce, Roger Walker, 
and Randy Marten) will address all questions. 

Quick Glance 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Thurs., Feb. 1 Course Open 
CART PATH only 

(dependent 
upon weather)  

Wed., Feb. 21 Annual 
Stockholder’s* 

Meeting 
Board Elections  
By-Law Changes 
EPGC Clubhouse 

6:00 p.m. 
*Stockholder’s Only 

Thurs., Feb. 22 Board of 
Directors 
Meeting 

Sat., Feb. 24 Kickoff event for 
100th EPGC 
Anniversary 

EPGC Clubhouse 
5:00-9:00 p.m. 

Sun., March 10 Annual Open 
House 

(Dues payment 
accepted) 

Sun., March 31 Easter Brunch 
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• Annual Membership Statements should have been 
received through the mail. If you did not receive your 
statement, please contact the Club office, 
309.739.2013, ext. 2.  

• If you are a stockholder and did not receive email 
notification on Friday, Jan. 19 for the annual meeting, 
contact the office. All Annual Stockholder Meeting 
info is on the club website, elpasogolfclub.com, 
under the Stockholder tab. 
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What is that color? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Pro Shop has been deep cleaned and re-painted 

with a bright, fresh look! The new blue wall color is 

beautiful. Thanks, Mike Adams, for the hard work! 

Appreciation! 

Beverly Patton 
 

As we quickly prepare for the 
upcoming golf season, the Board 
has engaged Bev Patton for the 
interim role of Outing & Events 

Manager. She is the central point of 
contact representing the club (e.g., 
responding to requests, scheduling, 
etc.). She, Bill, Matt, and Brandi will 
make a great team and are already 

off and running! Thanks Bev, for 
filling an immediate need! 

 

      What other projects are in the works?  

 

January shutdown has 

 been busy… 

Everything was pulled out of the kitchen for a thorough 

deep cleaning. Great job by Faith, and Rachel!  

  

• Main lobby restrooms are 
getting a much needed 
facelift with fresh paint. 

 

• Also, touchless 
dispensers and touchless 
urinals installed! 

Welcome! 

Chef Bill Bikai 

Bill comes to us from his Chef 

position at Rivian, along with years of 

experience as Executive Chef at 

both Metamora Fields and 

Soangetaha Country Club, as well as 

other quality restaurants. We’re 

excited for the passion and expertise 

Bill will bring to our club for years to 

come. 

Plans are already underway for the 

upcoming season, including plans 

for events, menu, staffing, kitchen 

set-up, banquets, etc. Watch for an 

upcoming schedule! 
 

We’re also filling additional kitchen 
positions. If you know of anyone 

interested, contact the Club office, 
309.739.2013, ext. 2.  
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      Kickoff Party…celebrating 100 years! 
  Saturday, February 24, 5:00-9:00 p.m. 

 

Come together for a wonderful evening with friends. Let’s celebrate the 
history of this beautiful course, restaurant/bar, and club house.  

 

• 5:00 p.m. – Bar opens / receive 2 drink tickets 

• 6:00–8:00 p.m. – Free appetizers / hors d’oeuvres  
• Live music until 9:00 p.m. 

• BRING CASH: Queen of Hearts* first draw of the year ($5 per ticket) and 
a 50/50 raffle!  

• Buy a raffle ticket to win a golf cart (see the next page for details)! 
 
*Only club members can participate in the Queen of Hearts raffle. 

Why come to the Kickoff? 
 

 

Order a Coffee 
Table Book 
about the 
History of 

EPGC 

The historical 
committee will 

have a sample of 
the book, with  

photos and 
documents for 

viewing. 
 

See the 
Anniversary 

Logos 

The Pro Shop will 
have items 

available this 
spring with the 

special 100 year 
logos (created by 

our own Bob 
Freeman). 

 
Mark the 

Key Events on 
your calendar 

Important dates 
and events 

through October 
will be shared. 

  

Win a  
Golf Cart! 

Buy a raffle 
ticket  

at the Kickoff!  

Yes, that’s right! 
Tom Kearfott is 

providing a cart at 
his cost to the 

club to raffle! See 
next page for 

details. 
 

Place an order for the 

EPGC Coffee Table book! 

A committed group of “history” volunteers, led by 

Teresa Gauger, have acquired documents and 

photos to celebrate our 100th anniversary! And 

then, created text to pull each decade together 

(from 1924–2024) into a coffee table book. 

• The more books guaranteed in our first 

print order, lessens the overall cost. We 

will take orders at the Kickoff party and will 

have the cost available soon. 

• Who remembers this? And, the hole? 
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EPGC Golf Cart Raffle! 

• $100 per ticket (sample ticket below) 

• 2019 Electric Club Car Tempo (see picture below, as example) 

• Color of your choice (Tom Kearfott is providing a golf cart, at his cost, to the club to raffle. 

The winner will collaborate directly with Tom to pick the color and upgrade the cart.) 

• Street Legal 

• Premium Seat 

• 2024 Golf Cart storage included (Storage is available through the end of the summer 

onsite.) 

• If you are not able to attend on Feb. 24, but would like to be counted as part of the 

initial order for a coffee table book, or you’d like a golf cart raffle ticket, please 

email me at joanna.dill.1974@gmail.com. We want to be sure members have the 

first chance at buying a raffle ticket, before sales are opened to the general public. 

• All proceeds go to support the 100th Anniversary Celebration & Golf Club projects. 

From the editor… 

Contact me at joannadill1974@gmail.com with any 

questions or suggestions for the newsletter!  

Have questions? 

CONTACT – 309.739.2013* 
 

 

Restaurant/Bar: 
Brandi Baker 
 

Ext. 0 

PGA Pro & Pro 
Shop: 
Matt Schuerman 
 

Ext. 1 

Club House 
Office 
 

Ext. 2 

Course 
Superintendent: 
Gene Weiser 
 

Ext. 3 

Club President: 
Randy Marten 
 

314.616.0505 

* Landline 

mailto:joanna.dill.1974@gmail.com
mailto:joannadill1974@gmail.com

